Council Meeting: 02/13/2024

RECEIVED ON: February 12, 2024 Agenda Item No: 10

 From:
 Veronica Renteria

 To:
 WebMail - CCD

**Subject:** Unsafe Intersection at Janine Dr and La Serna Drive

**Date:** Sunday, February 11, 2024 12:49:51 PM

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

I am writing this email as a concerned constituent of the City of Whittier. I live on Janine Drive, just blocks from Murphy Ranch Elementary School. On my way to work each morning I drive west on Janine toward La Serna Drive. It is a high traffic area in the morning. It is unsafe to make a left toward Whittier Blvd as many cars are traveling at a high speed coming from La Serna Drive in both directions. I understand there will be a council meeting on the matter. I hope that our opinions on the matter will be taken into consideration. Thank you. Sent from my iPhone

CC: CM; ACM; CA; Council; Original to CC; Public Binder; Department